
COMPTON C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 02/02/2024

HEADTEACHER NEWS

Well what a fabulous week with our launch of Safer Streets. Really positive comments from Parents, Children and
Pearn Road residents. A big thank you to the staff who have helped and in particular Ian Hill. For those families who
still travel by car please consider parking on Eggbuckland Road. This would significantly reduce the congestion on
both Reservoir Road and Widey View. Having been on the road all week it is also worrying to see the speed of some
of the cars outside the school. I think this will be our next challenge. Not parents but the general public. We need to
get the 20mph enforced properly. We are looking for volunteers to help with the scheme in the afternoons. Please
sign up if you are interested. 

OFFICE NEWS

Pupil Absences 

If your child/ren are poorly and absent from school, please contact the school office to inform us of their absence
before 9 am each day. We do require a daily update on their absence unless it is for reasons such as chicken pox or
sickness that require a set amount of time off school, in which case, we will inform you when you next need to make
contact with us.

To report your child/rens' absence, you can contact us via one of the following:

Email:  office@compton.plymouth.sch.uk

Tel:  01752 771539  ( press 1 for the absent line )

Website: report absence in the 'Contact Us' section

 



 

WHO WHAT WHEN

Competition Winners Gritter Depot Trip 09/02/2024

Whole School Last day of term 09/02/2024

Whole School First day of Spring Term 19/02/2024

Whole School World Book Week - Costume Day 07/03/2014

 

HOUSE POINTS

Our House winner this week has been WINSTANLEY. Congratulations to all our children for their tremendous
efforts in gaining house points this week.

PE NEWS

Last Friday, we took our Year 5/6 Indoor Athletics team to Marjons to take part in the Plymouth Finals after our
initial success in the previous round. 

The children competed against the other top 8 schools in Plymouth and great fun was had by all. 

We received the results on Tuesday this week, and I am delighted to announce that we finished 3rd! Well done to all
the children for a tremendous effort, and we now look forward to a medal ceremony when they arrive. 

Mr Olly Pound

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION



Come along and join us for our first meeting of the year, taking place next week on Tuesday 6th February, at the
Rising Sun pub at 7:45 pm. 

 

We're a small group and always welcome new members, so we hope you can spare an hour or so to join us and find
out more. We'll be looking at the year ahead and planning for upcoming events.

 

These are the dates for your diary this year:

Thursday 7th March - Spring Disco
Saturday 15th June - Summer Family Event

TBC - Summer Disco (provisional new date of Thursday 27th June)

Please note that the Summer Disco had been advertised as Thursday 20th June, but we've been made aware that it
clashes with the KS2 residential. We're hoping to move it to Thursday 27th June and are awaiting confirmation from
our DJ. 

 

We're always open to suggestions for other events and fundraising activities - but need help to make them happen.
Perhaps you could offer to run something with a group of friends? Maybe you've spotted another fundraiser that you
think could work at Compton that we could support you with? Perhaps you could help in another way that suits your
skills and interests? 

 

Please get in touch - we are open to suggestions and welcome any support. Our email is: compton-
sa@hotmail.com and we're @comptonsa on Facebook. 

OTHER INFORMATION
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